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PRESS RELEASE: Experiment Station Associates Annual Meeting

New Haven, Conn., March 10, 2010—The Experiment Station Associates will hold their annual
meeting on Thursday, March 18, 2010 at 7:00pm in Jones Auditorium on the New Haven
campus, 123 Huntington Street, of The Connecticut Agricultural Experiment Station.

The public is welcome to attend this meeting and hear two presentations: “The Return of the Bed
Bugs” by Dr. Gale Ridge and “Use of Plants to Remove Toxic Chemicals from the Soil” by Dr.
Jason White.
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